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OTTERBEIN 
  

A Church That 
C.A.R.E.S. 

 

Connecting 
  Affirming 
   Reaching       
     Equipping  
       Sending 
 

146	Leitersburg	Street,	Greencastle,	PA		17225	
	
	



The Lord’s Day 
 

August 11, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children’s Church in the basement at 9:00 & 11:10 ages 4 through 5th grade. 
 
WEDNESDAY 
6:30 – Bible Study/Prayer… over flow room of sanctuary 

 
SATURDAY… Chicken BBQ FUNDRAISER for Women’s Mission  

   Fellowship 
 WHERE?  Greencastle Bronze and Granite parking lot 
 WHEN?    Chicken available 9 to 1 
 WHY?       These ladies use money for ministry! 
 *Baked goods are welcomed!  Bring them in early  

            as possible!  Thank You! 
 

	     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
     

 
 

 
 

Last Week  
Attendance 253 

General   $    7,976.50 
Missions   $    2,861.50 

Building Fund   $    2,690.00 
Sunday School   $      466.00 

  

August - First Service Ushers 
Bob Stoner – Head Usher 
Dick Bartles 
Lynn Michalsky 
Harold South 
Harold Jones 
 

WELCOME TEAM 
Aug. 11 – Ben & Brock Widder 
Aug. 18 – Scott Garling Family 
Aug. 25 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Sept. 1 –  Tom & Christopher Keely 
Sept. 8 –  Ben & Brock Widder 

Prelude	
Special	Music	
Hymn	#422	

Offering/Pew	Pads	
Prayer/Testimony	
Worship	Music	
Mission/Message	
Hymn	#358	
Benediction	

The Altar Flowers 
 are in memory of  

Larry Shindle  
by his family. 

 
 

Now the first covenant had 
regulations and also an earthly 
sanctuary.  When Christ came 
as high priest… he did not enter 
the Most Holy Place by means 
of the blood of goats or calves, 
but by his own blood which 
obtained eternal redemption. 

(Hebrews 8) 
 
 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:   
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531  
or Melarl@aol.com 
 
"Thanks to those who purchased bird seed tote 
bags from the Peace by Piece Ministry.  We sold all 
the bags we had and were able to donate $190 to 
the Building Fund.     We are accepting more bags 
to make more totes." 

 
 

THANK YOU to every individual who contributed to the success of 
GOOD MORNING GREENCASTLE.  Your work and attitude were 
greatly appreciated! 
 
Congratulations to Cody and Tiffany Shaw on the arrival of LUCILLE 
JUDITH, who came to town weighing 8 lbs. 5 oz.  Lucy is being well 
cared for by her big sister Madison! 
 
  
 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Amy Fleming & Deb 
MIchalsky 

Megan & Jorge  
Ruelas Family 

2nd Nursery Cindy & Kiersten 
Widder Cindy Rawley 

Acolyte Josh Rayarao 1st  
Keira Davis 2nd  

Caitlin Horner 1st 
Saffron Lance 2nd 

Greeters Judy & Chris 
Bowman 

Harold & Mary Lou 
Jones 

Prelude Latasha Davis Madalyn Akers 

   



 
Mark your Calendar 
August 17 – BBQ Fundraiser for W.M.F. 
August 22-25 – Missions trip to North Carolina 
September 11 – Social Media Training for Adults (presented by  

The Child Advocacy Center) 
September 25 – Social Media Training for Youth (presented by  

The Child Advocacy Center) 
 
 
 

We welcome Luke Norris who is preaching for us 
today.  Luke grew up attendng OUB and is 
currently a student at Moody Bible Institute.  He 
recently returned from a 10 week ministry trip to Kenya. 
 
 

 
Sandy Alleman continues to receive 
therapy at home toward recovery  
from her stroke 6 weeks ago.  Progress is 
very slow as she continues to battle 
dizziness.  If you wish to send a card or 
note to Sandy, her address is P. O. Box 
244, State Line, PA. 71263 


